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Mahalo

On behalf of the Hawaiian Academy of
Science and the Student Symposium on
Marine Affairs, thank you for taking time
firom your very busy schedule to review
the first drafls of students’ research
papers.

Students’ final drafls were improved
and reflected the recommendations
you provided.

AN INVITATION

We cordially invite you to be our guest
at the 22nd Student Symposium on Marine
Affairs on Saturday, April 26, 1997, at
Kuykendall Auditorium, University of Hawaii
at Manoa.

We would be honored with your presence
and, if possible, would like to introduce you -
to students whose papers you reviewed.
The program for the day is enclosed.

Please call us at 956-7930 if you plan to
attend and if you will join us for lunch at the
Campus Center Dining Room.

We look forward to hearing from you.



